
1

Adam Zack

From: Erika Shook
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 9:00 AM
To: Adam Zack; Linda Ann Kuller
Subject: FW: typo in vision statement PC document

 
 

From: joe symons [mailto:joesymons@me.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 8:53 AM 
To: Erika Shook <erikas@sanjuanco.com> 
Cc: Charlie Carver <lefthandhorticulture@gmail.com>; fred klein <fklein@orcasonline.com>; Sandi Friel 
<sandi@rockisland.com>; Natalie Menacho <paceorcas@gmail.com>; dillingham.samantha@gmail.com; Glenn Hendrick 
<glennhendrick@gmail.com>; Keara Axelrod <keara.a@outlook.com>; Maile Johnson <nohealani@rockisland.com> 
Subject: typo in vision statement PC document 

 
comments here are based on 
 
https://www.sanjuanco.com/DocumentCenter/View/14382 
 
 
 
page 18, line 8, I believe the word “to” was left out of the sentence between “access” and “housing” 
 
More generally, the sentence is poorly worded.  
 
I think the intent is more like: 
 
“This statement was added to reflect an aspiration that lack of access to housing should not prevent anyone from 
making a life in the islands.” 
 
although IMHO better,  my suggested re-wording is still a bit awkward. 
 
 
 
It is clear that you and your team and the PC have done an exemplary job in fine tuning the vision statement and 
showing a careful and professional pathway as to the precise changes that are being suggested. 
 
Thanks much 
 
Joe Symons 
—— 
 
carpe diem 
 

 

 


